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Please move your garbage carts off the side of the road after the garbage has been 
collected on Mondays. This helps our maintenance guys when they are out clearing 
our streets of snow or other debris. Thank you for helping keep our streets clear! 

GENESEE SCHOOLS INVITES YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN A BRIEF 2-MINUTE COMMUNITY WIDE 

SURVEY. YOUR INPUT WILL SHAPE FUTURE PROJECTS AND ADDRESS COMMUNITY NEEDS. JOIN 

US IN BUILDING A BRIGHTER FUTURE TOGETHER. 

 PLEASE USE THE QR CODE OR TYPE IN THE LINK TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY 

HTTPS://FORMS.GLE/U3XFUC1WUFVT5FAYA 
 
All HOUSEHOLD MEMBERS 9 AND UP CAN COMPLETE THE SURVEY 

Did you know? The city has a website. Go to 

Cityofgenesee.com for information about events and city coun-

cil meetings. You can also find building permit applications 
and a copy of our city code.  

You can pay your utility bill online at  

Xpressbillpay.com 

It’s quick and easy! 

 

Important Water and Sewer Update! 

Water Project Update 

 The City will begin phase 2 of the water improvement project in the spring of 2024. Phase 2 includes drilling a 
new well, (Well #9) at the north end of Laurel St. near the east water reservoir, and construction of a well-

house in the same location. Anticipated start date for construction is April 2024. 

Wastewater Project Update 

Western Construction has suspended work at the treatment site southeast of town until the site dries out and 
allows production to resume. Until then, Western will be working in town constructing a new wastewater lift 

station at the intersection of Cass and Garfield St. That should be completed by Feb 15th.  Crews will then 
begin constructing another wastewater lift station near the bridge at Laurel and Oak St., and adding new 
wastewater pipe on Oak St. from Laurel St. to Tamarack St. Anticipated duration of this phase is Feb. 15 – 

April 30. Access to Oak St. bridge will be limited during this phase. Please also expect temporary water service 
interruptions for water main improvements in these areas. Thank you for your patience. 
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